
TOL NOTICE (US&CAN) – July 12, 2017 
 

IMPOTANT NOTICE: Hold All Street Cup Sales  
Pending Coming Service Action 

 
Due to a soon-to-be announced service action affecting all Triumph Street Cup models, 
we are asking dealers to put a temporary hold on the sale of any Street Cups until 
further notice. We will be issuing new information by early August, until then please 
extend our apologies to any affected customers and assurance that we will be providing 
further information and a service remedy as quickly as possible. 
 
In conjunction with this action we will extend your flooring terms for 30 days on these 
models. If you have any questions, please contact your Regional Manager or call 
Triumph 24/7 Customer Support at (888) 284-6288. 
 
 
 
  


